
Your Doctors and the Staff wish you a very Happy Christmas and  

Healthy New Year 

Horndean Surgery 

 

Christmas and New Year Surgery Opening Times 
 

                    Tuesday 24th December                  8am – 1pm 2.30pm - 6.30pm   
                    Christmas Day                                Closed 

                    Boxing Day                          Closed 

                    Friday 27th December                     8am – 6.30pm 
                    Monday 30th December                 8am – 6.30pm 

                    Tuesday 31st December                  8am – 6.30pm 
                    Wednesday 1st January                  Closed 

 

 
If you have an urgent need for medical advice when the surgery is closed, 

please telephone 111. 

 


